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Greetings from beautiful Albania,
It's really good to be back. It has been a busy time of meetings and visits. The other day | had the

opportunity to sit down with one of our missionary families. Josu & Eliana and their daughter,
Agustina. What a sweet family! They are from Argentina and are currently six months into their
internship. We are looking forward to what God will do as they continue to serve here in Albania.
Would you please pray for these dear folks?

As you know we are currently partnering with Mike Van Horn and the Wallace Legacy Foundation.
One of our objectives in this partnership is to help in the development of a Gospel presentation
video with a QR code and literature in a booklet and track form. This project is entitled "Eternity -
A Long Time To Be Wrong". The ultimate goal is to see this produced in 130 languages.
Translations have been completed in Albanian, Spanish, Ukrainian, Russian, Turkish, and French.
French will be particularly helpful with our upcoming evangelistic outreach in Paris beginning the
first week of August. We are raising funds to help with translation, printing, production, and
shipping. If you would like to help, please send your love offering marked "To know the truth.”
Thank you for your consideration. You can also scan the attached QR code for more information
on this project. God is already using this in wonderful ways. Please pray with us for the needed
funding and continued development.

In a few days | will be flying to the country of North Macedonia to visit our church planting teams.
We have multiple teams serving there. | am really looking forward to meeting with them. It will be
a busy time, but also a great time of fellowship. | would appreciate your prayers as | travel.

| will be sending another ministry update soon.

Thank you so much,
Missionarv/ Director Mike Drust
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